
 

  

Newsletter November 2020 

KS2 Drop Off 
Please ensure KS2 children are not on site before the drop off 

time of 8.55am. We understand if a KS2 child has a sibling in KS1 

they will be here earlier but we ask anyone who does not have a 

younger sibling not to arrive until 8.55am. Whilst we appreciate 

this is tricky with work commitments it is vital we make sure the 

bubbles do not mix. Our priority is keeping the children safe and 

the school open. If this cannot be followed, we will be left with no 

choice but to delay the KS2 start time until after 9am.  

Parent Evening Calls 
Everyone who has booked a parent evening slot should now have 

received a text confirming their time and day. Days the teachers 

are ringing are stated below: 

Mrs. Daddow – Monday 9th November 

Mrs. Cruttenden – Friday 13th November 

Mrs. Blankley – Monday 9th November & Thursday 12th November 

Miss. Wise – Tuesday 10th November & Thursday 12th November 

Mr. Laws – Tuesday 17th November & Thursday 19th November 

Thank you for your understanding in having to change these to a 

phone appointment. 

Children In Need 
This Friday, 13th November, is Children In Need. As we are 

restricted by what we can do, this year to support the charity we 

will be having a Non School Uniform day with a suggested 

donation of £1 per child. We are unable to handle cash in school 

so Mrs. Bridge will add this to parent pay this week where the 

money can go directly to Children In Need. 

This year more than ever the charities need our support so please 

remember to add your donation. 

Please remember we are a Nut Free 

School 
 

 

TD DAYS 

4th January 2021 

1st April 2021 

5th July 2021 

23rd July 2021 

 

Attendance 
Attendance to date this academic year: 

Willow – 98.67% 

Beech – 97.94% 

Maple – 99.14% 

Oak – 97.27% 

Overall attendance – 98.18% 



 


